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22nd April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

LWSA CAKE STALLS 

 

Before the Covid pandemic, the Lionel Walden School Association (LWSA) ran cake 

stalls throughout the year to raise additional funds for school.  We are now very 

pleased that these can resume. 

 

On a set date (see below), each class is asked to bring in donations of cakes which have either been 

baked at home or purchased from a shop.  A cake stall is then set up in the school hall to which all 

parents and pupils from across the whole school are invited.  These are usually held on a Friday so 

come and buy a treat for the weekend and help raise funds too. 

 

The dates are as follows:- 

 

YEAR 6  -  FRIDAY 29TH APRIL  

YEAR 5  -  FRIDAY 6TH MAY 

YEAR 4  -  FRIDAY 13TH MAY                       

YEAR 3  -  FRIDAY 20TH MAY 

YEAR 2  -  FRIDAY 10TH JUNE 

YEAR 1  -  FRIDAY 1ST JULY 

RECEPTION  -  FRIDAY 8TH JULY 

PRE-SCHOOL -  FRIDAY 15TH JULY 

 

Please note there will also be a Doughnut Sale on Thursday 26th May. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your help and support with these events.  It is very much appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 


